Brookside Charter & Day School
5220 Troost, KCMO 64110
816-531-2192 phone

816-756-3055 fax

November 23, 2004

Bill Thomas

C&M Restoration

3115 East 12 Street
Kansas City, MO 64127

Dear Mr. Thomas:

In this Thanksgiving season, I want to take this opportunity to thank you for all of your
hard work, dedication, and decision-making that you provided for the construction
projects for Brookside.

On behalf of the students, staff, and families, I want to let you know how delighted that
we are with our new facility. We loved the air conditioning during the warm weather. We
appreciate the safety features for the playground and throughout the building. We are also
enjoying the spruced up classrooms, cafeteria, and hallways. Over the past several weeks,
we have grown to be comfortable in our delightful spaces.

Our previous site was cramped and dark. It is so refreshing to have vibrant sunlight and
large classrooms and hallways.

The summer was hectic with the rushed construction schedule. But with your
determination and enthusiasm, you helped to carry out the many aspects of the project in

record time.

The families are delighted that their children have such a fine facility to attend Brookside
School. They have been eager to help with finishing touches.

Without your professional expertise and positive attitude, Brookside would not have our
fine, renovated building. We love our new home!

Thank you,

Millie Krna, Executive Director



